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MEMORANDUM

12.tl.75

TO: KJ

P RrCE /HOSKYNSETC. prSCU S$ON

No: 30

FROM: AS

It has been decided that the next stage will be held at 11 a. m. on 25 November.
I think it is important that we allow at least 2f hours for this. You have a
lunch with Robert Miller and Sudha Shenoy here, which will make things difficult,
but I think it is more important for you to attend the Price Hoskyns meeting -
perhaps you can put the others to another day?

It has been suggested that it might be less cramped and hectic if we hotd the
r Cr meetings somewhere else. Terry Price has suggested he will arrange a

F\Y room at the Athenaeum. What do you think?\_tt
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